
May 20,2016 

Attn: Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Moniaishi Mtenga, Engineering-Specialis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

BLACK & VEATCH CORPORATION 
8400 WARD PARKWAY, KANSAS CITY, MO 64114 
+1 913 458 4481 I FOREER@BV.COM 

Subject: OUC Responses to Florida Public Service Commission Data Request #1_2016 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Black & Veatch was contracted by Orlando Utilities Commission to provide support with the 
Florida PSC Data Request #1 related to OUC's 201610-Year Site Plan. Enclosed is 
documentation regarding fuel forecast in response to "Question No.2" from the Appendix A. 
OUC has requested to keep this portion of the data responses confidential. Please see the CO­

ROM to access the excel file. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 913-458-4481 or email me at 

foreer@bv.com. 

Very truly yours, 
BLACK & VEATCH CORPORATION 

h.a~ 
Rob Foree 
Consultant 
Management Consulting 
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